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SYSTEM UPDATE – DISPLAY IMPROVEMENTS IN eREB 
 
(October 2021):  Infonetica, the vendor for the HiREB electronic REB submission platform (eREB), will be 

releasing a system update that includes display improvements on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st of 

September between 7-9 am BST.   

Project Titles Displayed on the Current Form 

The short project title is now displayed at the top of all form pages, to make it easier for users to remind 

themselves which project they are currently working on.  This is in addition to the other information 

displayed, which remains unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

Improved Background Visibility When Pop-Up Windows Are Open 

Before, pop-up windows would cause the screen background to get very dark, making it difficult to see 

the information on the page behind the pop-up.  Now, opening a pop-up will cause less background 

darkening, so that users can see the information more easily.  Below is an example 

 

“Add Comment” and “Edit Comment” Windows Can Now Be Moved 

When users add or edit comments, they do so by way of a pop-up window.  Historically, these windows 

were in a fixed place on the screen.  With this update, users will now be able to move/drag the pop-up 

window.  Combined with the update above, this should make it easier to cross-reference the application 

when making comments on the form. 

Questions? 
Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact Mirela Lukac, 

the eREB Helpdesk Administrator: 905 521-2100, ext 70014 or eREBhelpdesk@hhsc.ca. 
 


